From: Stephens, Jesse

To: Perkins, Drew

Cc: Stephens, Jesse

Subject: Surplus Property Disposal Update - Item H)(1)(B)
Date: Friday, September 12, 2025 12:49:55 PM
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Dear Board of Trustees,

The generator which had to be rebid closed out at a purchase price of $4,900, which was
hire than the original bid that defaulted. We are fortunate that the default resulted in a
higher bid price for us. We are currently working with the buyer to pick up the generator.
The item has been paid for, so we should be done with this round of surplus property
disposal. We will likely want to do our next round of surplus property disposal early next
year.

Jesse Stephens, Facilities Engineering Manager
Boone County Regional Sewer District (BCRSD)
D 1314 N. 7th St., Columbia, MO 65201

C:573.239.4025 | 0:573.443.2774
e: jstephens@bcrsd.com | w: www.bcrsd.com
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